
 

 
 

 

THE COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS 
 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC UTILITIES 
 

 
CHARLES D. BAKER 

GOVERNOR 

 

KARYN E. POLITO 
LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR 

 

MATTHEW A. BEATON 
SECRETARY OF ENERGY 

AND ENVIRONMENTAL AFFAIRS 

 

ONE SOUTH STATION 

BOSTON, MA 02110 
(617) 305-3500 

 

ANGELA M. O’CONNOR 
CHAIRMAN 

 

JOLETTE A. WESTBROOK 
COMMISSIONER 

 

ROBERT E. HAYDEN 
COMMISSIONER 

 

 

FAX: (617) 345-9101 

www.mass.gov/dpu 

September 6, 2016 

Via Electronic Mail 

 

Adam Vaccaro 

MuckRuck 

DEPT MR 28000 

411A Highland Avenue 

Somerville, Massachusetts 02144 

28000-47362782@requests.muckrock.com  

 

 RE: Public Records Request 

 

Dear Mr. Vaccaro: 

 

The Massachusetts Department of Public Utilities (“Department”) has received your 

public records request dated August 31, 2016, seeking records relating to any email 

correspondence with an address ending in @lyft.com or @uber.com.  After a reasonable 

search, the Department has located the records responsive to your request and is compiling 

such documents.  The Department will provide an update regarding your request on or before 

October 6, 2016. 

Please be aware that the Department may charge for any time expended as consistent 

with the Governor’s policy.  See 950 C.M.R. § 32.06 and Governor Charles D. Baker’s public 

records best practices policy (record custodian permitted to charge $0.05 per page for black 

and white photocopies, and up to $25.00 per hour for every hour of actual work preparing 

documents in excess of four hours).  
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If you have any questions or require further information, please contact Peter Lorenz, 

Director of Communications & Public Affairs at the Executive Office of Energy and 

Environmental Affairs at 617-626-1106. 

. 

       Sincerely,  

 

        /s/ 

 

       Ryan M. Hawkins, Esq.  

       Legal Division 

 

 


